
TUBMAN TIMES  
October, 2021 

FALL IS 
FINALLY HERE!

A librarian from the City of Poughkeepsie, Adriance 
Memorial Library visited both classes at the program 
center on October 1.  
K-2 Class  
She read 2 stories which engaged the students, 
introduced movement activity and, finally completed a 
craft with the children.  The children were very 
enthusiastic and eagerly participated in all activities. 
Grades 3-5 class 
The children listened to a story about the origin of 
the snack, nachos and each student 
participated in making a model of a Rubik’s Cube. 

Library craft project - Gr. 3-5 
Rubik’s Cube

K-2 Carved a Jack-
O’Lantern

Jack O’ Lantern 
Carved by Grades 3-5

Ms. Jolie, a Poughkeepsie City Librarian visited 
both classes on October 1

Marshmallow/Pasta. STEM 
Constructions

Please note…… 
HTASC CLOSED  
Tuesday, November 2- 
Superintendent’s Day 

Thursday, November 11 - 
Veterans’s Day. 
Special Upcoming Events 
Thursday, November 4 
Animal Embassy visits.”
teaching Kindness through 
Animals. 
Friday, November 12 
Mad science visits to 
present program, “Fire and 
Ice”. 

Reminders for Parents/Caregivers 
• If your child doesn’t attend school 

due to illness or for any other reason, 
please do NOT send them to Htasc. 

• Your child should bring their 
homework to class each day 

• If their homework is “remote” we 
have chrome books on hand to support  
homework completion. We just need 
your child’s user name and password.


